
 

 

 

CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Forest and Beach Regular Meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, November 14, 2019 has been cancelled. 

The next Regular Meeting is Scheduled for Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 2:30 
p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers located on the east side of Monte Verde 
between Ocean and Seventh Avenues. Confirmation of the meeting date and the 
agenda for the meeting will be posted on advance for the meeting. All members of 
the public are invited to attend.  
 
 
 
Yvette Oblander, being first duly sworn, deposes and says: she is the duly appointed and qualified 
Recording Secretary for the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea, Forest and Beach Commission and that on 
November 6, 2019 she caused the above Notice to be posted. 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Yvette Oblander 
Commission Recording Secretary 
Administrative Coordinator, Public Works 
 
 


